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Linguistics Collage Rubric (Four-point review) 
(adapted in part from a variety of Internet resources) 

Criteria 
Exemplary 

(4) 
Good 
(3) 

Satisfactory 
(2) 

Unsatisfactory 
(1) 

Score 

Overall 
impression 

The collage is 
exceptionally 

attractive in terms 

of design, layout, 

and neatness. 
Overall visual 

impact is very 

effective. 

The collage is 
attractive in terms of 

design, layout and 

neatness.  Overall 

visual impact is 
effective. 

The collage is 
acceptably attractive 

though it may be a 

bit messy. Overall 

visual impact is 
somewhat effective. 

The collage is 
distractingly messy 

or very poorly 

designed. It is not 

attractive.  Overall 
visual impact is 

limited. 

 

Team logo 

and title 

Team logo and title 

are written clearly 

and are easy to 
read from a 

distance. The title 

informs the viewer 
of the topic very 

clearly. 

Team logo and title 

are written clearly 

and are easy to read 
close-up. The title 

informs the viewer of 

the topic. 

Team logo and title 

are written clearly 

and are easy to read 
close-up. The title 

does not inform the 

viewer of the topic. 

Team logo and/or 

title are hard to read, 

even when the reader 
is close. There is no 

title or it is very poor. 
 

Quality of 
Construction 

The collage shows 

considerable 
attention to 

construction. The 

items are neatly 
trimmed. All items 

are carefully and 

securely attached 
to the backing. 

There are no stray 

marks, smudges or 
glue stains. 

Nothing is hanging 

over the edges.  

The collage shows 

attention to 
construction. The 

items are neatly 

trimmed. All items 
are carefully and 

securely attached to 

the backing. A few 
barely noticeable 

stray marks, 

smudges or glue 
stains are present. 

Nothing is hanging 

over the edges. 

The collage shows 

some attention to 
construction. Most 

items are neatly 

trimmed. All items 
are securely attached 

to the backing. A few 

barely noticeable 
stray marks, 

smudges or glue 

stains are present. 
Nothing is hanging 

over the edges. 

The collage was put 

together sloppily. 
Items appear to be 

just "slapped on". 

Pieces may be loose 
or hanging over the 

edges. Smudges, 

stains, rips, uneven 
edges, and/or stray 

marks are evident. 
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Criteria 
Exemplary 

(4) 
Good 
(3) 

Satisfactory 
(2) 

Unsatisfactory 
(1) 

Score 

Design Images are 

trimmed to an 
appropriate size 

and interesting 

shape and are 
arranged well, 

some in front and 

some behind. Care 
has been taken to 

balance the 

pictures across the 
collage. 

Images are trimmed 

to an appropriate size 
and interesting shape 

and are arranged 

with some items in 
front and others 

behind. The collage, 

however does not 
appear balanced. 

Images have been 

trimmed to an 
appropriate size and 

shape, but the 

arrangement of items 
is not very attractive. 

It appears there was 

not a lot of planning 
of the item 

placement. More 

work needed. 

Images are 

untrimmed OR of 
inappropriate size 

and/or shape. It 

appears little 
attention was given 

to designing the 

collage. 

 

Attention to 

Theme 

The team gives a 

reasonable 

explanation of how 
every item in the 

collage is related to 

the assigned 
theme. For most 

items, the 

relationship is clear 
without 

explanation. 

The team gives a 

reasonable 

explanation of how 
most items in the 

collage are related to 

the assigned theme. 
For many of the 

items, the 

relationship is clear 
without explanation. 

The team gives a 

fairly reasonable 

explanation of how 
most items in the 

collage are related to 

the assigned theme. 

The team's 

explanations are 

weak and illustrate 
difficulty 

understanding how 

to relate items to the 
assigned theme. 

 

Relevance of 
material 

The material 
selected is all 

relevant and clearly 

connected to the 
driving question. 

The material selected 
is mostly relevant 

and connected to the 

driving question. 

Some material 
selected is relevant 

and somewhat 

connected to the 
driving question. 

Little material 
selected is relevant 

and rarely connected 

to the driving 
question. 

 

Expression 

of ideas 

Clearly and 

effectively 

communicates 
main idea, theme 

or viewpoint to 

audience. 

Clearly 

communicates main 

idea, theme or point 
of view. 

Communicates 

important 

information but not a 
clear theme or overall 

structure. 

Communicates 

information as 

isolated pieces in a 
random fashion. 

 

Presentation

/Format 

The collage 

includes 15 or 

more items, each 
different that 

accurately and 

appropriately 

respond to the 
driving question of 

the project. 

The collage includes 

10-14 different items 

that appropriately 
respond to the 

driving question of 

the project. 

The collage includes 

8-9 different items 

that appropriately 
respond to the 

driving question of 

the project. 

The collage contains 

fewer than 8 different 

items and they don’t 
clearly connect to the 

driving question of 

the project. 
 

The collage includes 

different items, but 
they don’t clearly 

respond to the 

driving question. 

 

Text and 
images 

All words and 
images are related 

to the topic and 

make it easier to 
understand the 

team’s perspective. 

All borrowed 
images have a 

source citation.  

Text varied in color, 
size and/or style 

for different text 

elements. 

All words and images 
are related to the 

topic and most make 

it easier to 
understand the 

team’s perspective. 

All borrowed images 
have a source 

citation. Text varied 

in color, size and/or 
style for different text 

elements. 

All words and images 
relate to the topic. 

Most borrowed 

images have a source 
citation. There was 

little variation in the 

appearance of text. 

Words and images do 
not relate to the topic 

OR several borrowed 

images do not have a 
source citation.  

 

Evidence of 
research 

Images and text 
show evidence of 

considerable 

research. 

Images and text show 
clear evidence of 

research. 

Images and text show 
some evidence of 

research. 

There is little 
evidence of research 

in product. 
 

Time and 

Effort 

Class time was 

used wisely. Much 

time and effort 
went into the 

planning & design 

of the collage. 

Class time was used 

wisely. The team 

could have put in 
more time and effort. 

Class time was not 

always used wisely, 

but the team did 
some additional work 

at home. 

Class time was not 

used wisely and the 

team put in no 
additional effort. 

 

Creativity All of the graphics 
or objects used in 

the collage reflect a 

degree of team 
creativity in their 

display. 

Most of the graphics 
or objects used in the 

collage reflect team 

creativity in their 
display.  

Only a few graphics 
or objects reflect 

team creativity, but 

the ideas were typical 
rather than creative. 

None of the graphics 
or objects reflects 

team creativity.   

 


